
Wild Rice Electric Cooperative remains committed to o�er its services to our members.  Wild Rice 

Electric asks for your cooperation in keeping your health, our employee’s health and the community’s 

health in mind in order for us to stay reliable and e�cient for you.  Should it be necessary to enter the 

building and meet with an employee, we ask you call for an appointment and follow the recommen-

dations below:

Following Minnesota’s Stay Safe recommendations, here is how you can help:

   • Conduct a self-check of your body temperature the day of your appointment.  If you are running 

a fever, we ask you reschedule.

   • If you or a household member are ill or are experiencing symptoms compatible with COVID-19, 

we ask you stay home.  Please refer to CDC’s ‘What to Do if You are Sick or Caring for Someone Who is 

Sick’ available at (www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/if-you-are-sick/index.html).

   • If you feel unwell while at our facility, we ask that you leave immediately and isolate at home and 

contact your health care provider if necessary.

   • We ask you complete a self-assessed health screening checklist in which if you answer  ‘Yes’ to any 

of the following symptoms, it would be appropriate for you to reschedule.       

                          o  Fever or feeling feverish?

                          o  Chills?

                          o  A new cough?

                          o  Shortness of breath?

                          o  A new sore throat?

                          o  New muscle aches?

                          o  New headache?

                          o  New loss of smell or taste?

   • Regularly wash/sanitize your hands.  A sanitizing station is located in the Cooperative’s front 

lobby area.

   • Comply with social distancing practices maintaining a 6-foot separation from others.  

VISITOR HEALTH  CHECKLIST


